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The Nottinghamshire County Council (Longden Terrace, Warsop) 
 (Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 2245 

 
AND PROVISION OF HUMPED ZEBRA CROSSING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an Order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil 
Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 
1086), as amended, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads at Warsop in the District of Mansfield:- 
 
1. Vehicles will be prohibited from waiting Monday to Friday, 8.00am-4.30pm along the following: - 

 
Longden Terrace, Warsop (the east side) 
 

•  From a point 60 metres north-west of its junction with Titchfield Street in a north-westerly direction for 8 
metres. 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of its powers under Section 
23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (Zebra crossing) and Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980 
(traffic calming hump), proposes to install a humped zebra pedestrian crossing across Sherwood Street in the 
District of Mansfield approximately 55 metres north-west of its junction with Cherry Grove. 

The crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings along the carriageway where 
parking and loading will be prohibited.  The extents of the controlled area are: - 

 
Sherwood Street, Warsop 

 

•  From a point 35 metres north-west of its junction with Cherry Grove in a north-westerly direction for 40 
metres 

Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at: - 
 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, 

Nottingham NG2 7QP 

(b) Warsop Library, High Street, Warsop, Mansfield, NG20 0AG 

Or by visiting the County Council’s Website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
Written comments or objections you have may be shared by either letter or email to 
chris.kidd@viaem.co.uk  (stating grounds and quoting ref: 2245) must be received by 3rd August 2021. Any 
details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. 
 
 
 
The proposed crossing is being installed to assist pedestrians, especially school children, in crossing the road. 
The raised crossing plateau (17 metres wide) is intended to slow vehicles down on the approach to the crossing. 
In addition, the scheme includes the introduction of waiting restrictions (Single Yellow Line Mon-Fri 8am-4.30pm) 
on Longden Terrace.  
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